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Constitution Review 
We recently convened a constitution review 

committee.  Our Post constitution had not been reviewed 
in over 17 years and it was time to make a few changes. 
The review committee, which consisted primarily of past 
commanders, has suggested a few corrections, deletions 
and additions.  A copy of the proposed changes will be 
available to the members at the January 6, 2004 meeting 
and will be voted on at the January 20th meeting. 

 

8th District Meeting 
The 8th district meeting will be held at our Post on 

January 22nd at 7:00 PM.  All members are invited to 
attend.  The 8th district meetings are held at various posts 
in the district throughout the year.  They are attended by 
representatives from many of the 29 posts in the 8th 
district.  If you have never attended one stop by and meet 
some of your fellow Legionaries from our neighboring 
Posts.  Food and beverages will be served after the 
meeting.  Lets try to have a good turnout from our Post. 

 

Sock HOP 
Mark your Calendar 

We will be holding a sock hop on Saturday 
February 8th 2003.  There will be a DJ, food and a cash 
bar.  This was a big hit last year. Those that attended 
partied till the wee hours and didn’t even want to go home 
then. Tickets are available at the post. 

 

Floor Buffer for Sale 
We have a commercial floor buffer for sale.  This 

buffer is in almost new condition.  It was used a few times 
but is no longer needed with our new floor.  Purchase 
price was over $1,000.00.  We are asking $500.00.  If you 
know someone that can use it contact Jim Johnson at the 
bar. 

Upcoming Events 
 Sat. Feb. 2nd – Sock Hop 
 Sun. Mar. 7th – Breakfast Buffet 
 Tue. May 4th – Election of Officers 
 Fri. May 15th – Poppy Day 
 Sat. May 16th – Poppy Day/Armed Forces Day 
 Sun. Jun. 27th – Post Picnic 
 Thu. Jan. 22nd – 8th District meeting 
 Sat. Aug. 14th – Installation of Officers 
 Sat. Sep. 25th – Prime Rib Diner  
 Sat. Nov 13th – Turkey Shoot 
 Sun. Dec. 12th  - Kids Christmas Party.   
 

Post 615 Meeting Dates 
Meetings begin at 8:00PM 

 
Jan. 6th  - General Meeting 
Jan. 20th  – Social Meeting 
Feb. 3rd  – General Meeting 
Feb. 17th - Social Meeting 
Mar. 2nd – General Meeting 
Mar. 16th - Social Meeting 
Apr. 6th – General Meeting 
Apr. 20th - Social Meeting 
 

TAPS 
It is with deepest regrets that we inform you of 

our recently deceased members. 
 

Bill Bredwell – WWII Army Vet – 14-year member of Post 
615 – Bill recently resigned his office of Chaplain due to 
illness.  He was also an active member of the House 
Committee for several years.  We offer condolences to 
his family and his many Legion friends. 

 

2004 Dues Notice 
Second notifications for 2004 dues have been mailed. 

 
According to our constitution members that have 

not paid their dues by February 1st are classified as 
delinquent.  If they have not paid by April 1st they are 
considered members with no privilege except that of 
reinstatement. 

 
Don't let your membership expire.  If you have 

been putting off sending in your dues please do it now.  
We don’t want to loose you as a member. 

 
Post 615 Web Page 

 
Post 615 will soon have a presents on the 

Internet.  I have no idea what the address of the site will 
be quite yet but we will notify the members when it is up 
and running.  Members with Internet access will be able 
to see a calendar of our meeting dates and dates of 
upcoming activities.  There will be links to other Legion 
sites, information on hall rental, membership 
requirements, and photos of Post activities.  If you have 
any other ideas for the site please send an E-mail 
message to -normp@ameritech.netnormp@ameritech.net 

mailto:normp@ameritech.net

